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10th March 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
NEU Strike Action – 15th and 16th March 2023 
 
As you will all be aware, the National Education Union (NEU) strike action is still due to continue 
next week on Wednesday and Thursday. Due to a number of NEU members deciding to support 
this strike, the following decisions have been made: 
 

• Wednesday 15th March – school is closed to all pupils 
 

• Thursday 16th March – school will be open to pupils in Year R, Year 5, Year 6 and Windsor 
class. On Thursday, the Year R, 5 6 & Windsor children will be expected to attend school 
as normal and will receive an unauthorised mark if they do not attend. 

 
For those children not attending school you will find home learning ideas and links available here 
on our webite: https://bromstone-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/home-learning-10/.  
 
If you are entitled to Free School Meals, we will be sending further information shortly regarding a 
food package for your child. 
 
We have not taken this decision lightly and understand that you may find this situation frustrating. 
However, we remain committed to providing a safe and secure environment for our pupils, and feel 
that we would be unable to provide safe supervision for all children with the staff we have 
available.  
 
There are no further dates set for strike action, but we will of course keep you informed of any 
further action that may take place in the future. 
 
Kind regards 

        
Emma Ribbans & Toni Moon 
Heads of School 
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